beec: D,J. Sanita
R-00626 '

Apri l 10, 1¢80 ~ T T

Mr. Randy Stanfill
R.R. #3 :
Columkia, Tennesses 38401

Dear Mr. Stanfill:

Several unsuccessfull attempts have been made to contact you by
telephone regarding the return of your Model 700 BDL 33/06 cali-
ber rifle, serial number A6271734. .
As agreed, a new trigger assembly is being installed at no-charge
and we expect to ship the rifle, via U.P.S., on April 11, 1980.

We wish t... thank you for your cooperaticn in this matter,

Sincerely,

e J.A. Stekl, Supervisor. _.
- ’ Firearms Product Se*v:b::a"“
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